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I am in support of the original SB243 - without, specifically, amendment 9 that 

removes language about a 72-hour waiting period. 72-hours between a request for a 

firearm and receiving the firearm allows time for any impulses to cool down. Before 

handing someone a deadly weapon, having 72 hours to think, find alternative 

solutions, come down from an impulse, etc. seems wise.  


